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I am vehemently opposed to getting rid of mail-in voting. It is one of if the great 

innovations in elections that Oregon has pioneered. Everyone should be able to vote 

in the easiest way possible and this is it. It also allows for more consideration of the 

facts before casting your vote. 

 

It is insane to get rid of this process which everyone loves except for a small number 

of people who have been brainwashed into anti-American stances like making voting 

harder. There is no evidence of almost any voting fraud in this country so changing 

our process on the whims of Donald Trump and Project 2025 cannot be allowed to 

happen. 


